
Notice of Public Hearing 
Notice is hereby given that the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission 
will conduct a public hearing at 4pm on August 3, 2022, to review the City of 
Sacramento’s Permanent Local Housing Allocation (PLHA) Annual Report. The SHRA 
Commission meeting will be live streamed via You Tube on August 3rd. The link needed 
to view the meeting is included in the SHRA Commission agenda which will be posted 
at www.shra.org  by 5pm on July 29th, 2022.  

Subject of Hearing  
The SHRA Commission will hold a public hearing to review and allow comments 
regarding the PLHA Annual Report which covers activities and expenditures using 
PLHA funds for the 2020-2022 Period. PLHA funds are administered by the Sacramento 
Housing and Redevelopment Agency (SHRA) on behalf of the City of Sacramento. A 
copy of the annual report can be found at https://www.shra.org/public-notices-and-
postings/. 

Where You Come In: 
The purpose of this public hearing is to give community members an opportunity to 
make their comments known regarding the PLHA Annual Report. Any member of the 
public may virtually participate in the meeting and be heard on the item described in this 
notice. Written comments can also be submitted to the Agency Clerk prior to the 
meeting by personal delivery to: Agency Clerk’s Office, Sacramento Housing and 
Redevelopment Agency, 801 12th Street, Sacramento CA 95814 or submit comments 
via email at publiccomments@shra.org. In compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA), SHRA requests that individuals who require special 
accommodations to access and participate in Commission meetings, or who need 
assistance with locating agendas or reports, contact the Agency Clerk’s office at 916-
440-8544, TTY English: 1-800-735-2929; or TTY Spanish: 1-800-855-3000 at least 24 
hours before the meeting.  
 
For More Information: 
If you have any questions or would like more information regarding the item described in 
this notice, please contact Vickie Smith, Senior Management Analyst, vsmith@shra.org 
or 916-440-1363 or visit our website to access information at www.SHRA.org.  
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